April is Child Abuse Prevention Month

Everyone plays a role in preventing child abuse and neglect. Community
professionals are working every day to strengthen families and protect children,
but they cannot do it alone.

To end child abuse and neglect everyone needs to educate themselves and be
willing to get involved if a family or child is struggling.

Even when kids experience child abuse or neglect, there is still hope for them to to grow up to lead a
happy and healthy life. When the community comes together to support and nurture children who have
experienced trauma, children are given the knowledge and tools they need to overcome their struggles
and thrive.

Families First's role in Child Abuse Prevention is helping families improve children's lives by providing
education, family support, and treatment programs.

You, too, can play a role in prevention by making a monthly investment to improve the life of a child.
Donate just $25 a month and you will impact the life of one child, over a year. That's all it takes. YOU
play a role in preventing child abuse and neglect!

Together we can improve the lives of children across Colorado!

Make an investment in a child here!

We Love Our Volunteers!

Families First would like to thank all our volunteers
for another year of helping families improve
children's lives.

We rely heavily on volunteers to continue offering
quality programs for the children and families who
participate.

Thank you for giving back to children, ensuring their
homes are safe and that we are providing families
the best education and support possible.

To learn more about ongoing projects and volunteer
opportunities click here!

Help families finish first!



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdATSIen4WSKt35kDNkdOyUPw-ftmAJi_g-L9R3wPdKJv_AYg/viewform?c=0&w=1
http://www.runcolfax.org/races/register/

